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The Virtual 2020 Design Awards Competition 

Deadline to Submit POSTPONED – AGAIN! 

EXTENSION GRANTED TO OCTOBER 23, 2020 

 

Santa Rosa, CA., October 1, 2020 – Due to the recent wildfire events in our area, we have 

granted an extension. We hope everyone is staying healthy and safe.  

The AIARE Design Awards program recognizes excellence in local architectural projects and practices 

and is the pinnacle of design, innovation, and sustainability. The intent is to honor exceptional work, 

both built and unbuilt, establish practices of excellence within our local community and nurture new 

values that contribute to design and design appreciation. 

Projects designed, renovated, or built after January 1, 2015 may be submitted. Please review 
complete requirements before submitting. 
 
This year’s competition and event will be held completely virtually.  

Registration/Submission portal open until October 23, 2020 

Virtual Gala: TBD 

AlA Redwood Empire is a chapter of the American Institute of Architects, an association management 

organization that represents member architects and professionals in eight Northern California regions 

including Del Norte, Humboldt, Lake, Mendocino, Modoc, Siskiyou, Sonoma, and Trinity counties. 

The mission of the Redwood Empire Chapter of the American Institute of Architects is to advance 

design and the built environment through education, public awareness and by empowering its 

members. 
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